
 

 

Monday 12 March, 2018 

Arc Infrastructure brings rail safety roadshow to Merredin Show 

Arc Infrastructure has returned as a platinum sponsor of the Merredin Community Show for a 
second year running, and will be bringing their rail safety roadshow to the event to raise 
awareness of the importance of being safe around the tracks.  

Arc Infrastructure’s Merredin team will be attending the Show this Saturday 17th March, handing out 
balloons and gifts and providing fun and educational activities for children and their families.  

Supervisor Signals Jurgens Doman said last year’s Show was a great success and he looked forward 
to representing Arc Infrastructure at the event. 

“At Arc Infrastructure we believe that delivering the rail safety message is just as important as teaching 
children how to cross a road or to wear a helmet when riding a bike,” Mr Doman said. 

“We hope that by promoting the rail safety message in a fun and interactive way, we can encourage 
local children and families to stay safe around the tracks,” he said.   

“We’re proud to support the Show again in 2018 and look forward to seeing everyone on the day.” 

Arc Infrastructure’s stall can be found on the oval near the main marquee from 10am to 4pm this 
Saturday at the Merredin Recreation Ground.   

To find out more about Arc Infrastructure’s rail safety education initiative Track Splat!, visit 
www.arcinfra.com/Community/Rail-Safety-Education  
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ABOUT ARC INFRASTRUCTURE 

Arc is pronounced as a word and not an acronym. 

Arc Infrastructure is a leading transport infrastructure manager in Western Australia. We currently 
operate the State’s 5,500km freight rail network, connecting people, commodities and ports across the 
State with the rest of Australia and the world.  

Spread across regional Western Australia, our team of 430 employees keeps the rail network 
operating 24/7. We live local, buy local and are committed to contributing to regional communities.  

Previously called Brookfield Rail, we changed our name to Arc Infrastructure in July 2017 to reflect the 
aspirations for our future to expand our involvement in transport infrastructure assets. We’re 
committed to working with industry, our customers, partners and communities to find new opportunities 
that will support and strengthen our rail network for the benefit of WA. 

For more information about Arc Infrastructure, please visit www.arcinfra.com.  
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